RESTRICT DIRECTORY INFORMATION FORM

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Pursuant to the federal "No Child Left Behind Act," P.L. 107-110 (Title IX, Sec. 9528) and Section 10-221 (b) of the Connecticut General Statute, the Griswold School District must disclose to military recruiters, non-military recruiters and other commercial enterprises, upon request, directory information which may include the names, addresses and telephone numbers of high school students.

School personnel are guarded in disclosing personal information and follow federal laws governing release of information. During the course of the school year however, it is common to receive this request from military recruiters, Jostens Yearbook and Class Rings, LifeTouch School Photos, and local driving academies.

Griswold Public Schools must also notify parents/guardians of their right to request that the district *not* release such information without prior written consent.

Parents/guardians wishing to exercise their option to withhold their consent to the release of directory information must sign this form below and return to the Guidance Office by September 15th. This request must be renewed EACH YEAR your child attends the high school.

RESTRICT DIRECTORY INFORMATION FORM

Please do NOT release ANY directory information for:	
Name of Student	Grade
I understand that by signing and submitting this form, NO directory information will be released to the following (check all that apply):	
Military Recruiters (M)	Commercial Enterprises (C)
Parent/Guardian Signature	 Date